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Hello Pennichuck Parents, Guardians, and Students, 

Next week Pennichuck students will be able to pick up belongings that may have been left behind in their 
lockers.  We will be doing this in waves based on which hallway your student’s locker is in. Please see 
the following dates and room numbers to find your date.  

 

8:00AM to 3:00PM Both Days 

 

Tuesday May 26​ will be designated for students who have lockers in hallways on the front side of the 
building. Students would know this as the Bus drop off / pick-up side of the building. This side of the 
building has: 

·        Rooms- 4-11 
·        Rooms- 12-19 

Wednesday May 27​ will be designated for students who have lockers in hallways on the back side of the 
building. Students would know this as the Car drop off / pick-up side of the building. This side of the 
building has: 

·        Rooms-22-30 
·        Rooms- 35-40 

Pick-up Process 

1)     Tables will be set up, outside for you to receive your student’s belongings. 
2)     Please have your student come with you if you are comfortable or have them give you their 
locker number. This is how we will be retrieving your student’s belongings. 
3)     The staff member, at the table, will call into the building to have your student’s belongings 
retrieved. 
4)     Your student’s belongings will be brought to you. 
5)     If you have any Textbooks or Library books, please bring them back to school on the day 
you come. 
6)     Chromebooks do not need to be handed in yet. 

 

Note: ​Students that have prescription meds, over the counter meds, epi pens, clothes etc. that 
were in the nurse’s office should come pick up those items as well. 


